AK RIDGE RESERVATION

Environmental Management

August 17, 1998

Mr. Rod Nelson

Assistant Manager for Environmental Management
DOE/ORO

P.0. Box 2001, EM-90

Oak Ridge, TN 37831

Dear Mr. Nelson:

At our August 5, 1998 Board meeting, the Oak Ridge Reservation Environmental
Management Site Specific Advisory Board (ORREMSSAB) endorsed The Oak Ridge
Reservation Stakeholder Report on Stewardship dated July, 1998. (copy enclosed) The
report was prepared by the End Use Working Group (EUWG) Stewardship Committee in
collaboration with the Friends of Oak Ridge National Laboratory Stewardship Committee.
The EUWG as a whole adopted the report.

On pages 45 and 46, Section 5.7, is the Summary of Key Recommendations, explained at
various points in the report, for Stewardship on the Oak Ridge Reservation. The
recommendations propose Department of Energy (DOE) actions for the near term; DOE
responses to the proposed actions will be evident in forthcoming Comprehensive
Environmental Response, Compensation and Liability Act of 1980 (CERCLA)
documentation.

We thank you, DOE staff, and contractor staff for your strong support of the EUWG.

Sincerely,
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William M. Pardue, Chair
WMP/sb

Enclosure

cc: Marnanne Heiskell, DOE/ORO
Margaret Wilson, DOE/ORO
Karol Hazard, SAIC at DOE/HQ
Earl Leming, TDEC
Jon Johnston, EPA Region 4
Susan Gawarecki, LOC
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